
 It is time for the  NHS Spelling Bee! 

 Tuesday, January 30th at 6:00 PM 
 Grades 4-8 

 Snow date: Wednesday, January 31st 

 Practices will be held on Tuesday, January 16th 
 and Thursday, January 25th from 3:00-3:45 in person. 

 In addition to the two practice sessions, there will be a shorter 
 session provided after school on the day of the Bee from 

 3:00-3:30. 

 Grades 4-5 will meet in Mrs. Donohoe’s room and Grades 6-8 
 will meet in Mrs. Johnston’s room. 

 To sign up, join our Google Classroom. 
 CODE  6jmmllo 

 Students must attend at least one practice to compete in the 
 Bee.  Please see Mrs. Donohoe or Mrs. Johnston if you  have any 

 questions. 


